Chocolates for Easter

This Easter, Kingswood Elementary will be fundraising with Purdy's!
The perfect gift for family, friends, co-workers, employees, and neighbours. This -
program gives 25% profit back to the school, and it's an EASY way to complete your Easter shopping!

Please submit your order at: https://fundraising.purdys.com/login.aspx

NEW CUSTOMER:

REGISTER as a New Customer.

Select REGISTER AS A SUPPORTER.

Enter your information and select JOIN A CAMPAIGN.
Enter the Customer Number (#57653).

RETURNING CUSTOMER:
Select RETURNING CUSTOMER. Enter your email address and password. Select JOIN
A GROUP and enter our Customer Number (#57653).

Please ensure Kingswood Elementary PAC’s name is selected.

Kingswood Elementary PAC - Customer Number: 57653

Want to see the chocolates? Click on SHOP ONLINE, then select USE MARKETPLACE to see photos of all
the items available.

Orders can be placed online up until Wednesday, March 22 at 11:59 PM (just before midnight). If you
have any questions, please email Devinder at devindergill@hotmail.com.

Chocolates will be available to pick up from the school on Wednesday, April 5 from 2:30 PM to 3:30 PM.

Thank you for your support!

Kingswood PAC
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